
Jason Sullivan 

From: Keith Megginson [keith.megginson@ncmail.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2007 8:41 AM

To: 'Jason Sullivan'

Subject: FW: Chatham County Lighting Ordinance (Draft Rev. 4)
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Hi Keith, 
 
Thank you so much for the commitment you have made to get the new ordinance right. It will give Chatham 
County what it needs to grow gracefully. 
 
As you update Draft Rev. 4, I encourage you to seriously consider all of the points I made in the original 
document I sent to the Planning Board and the comments I made at the Planning Board meetings. If properly 
integrated into the final ordinance, we should achieve a more workable process than would flow from the 
current Draft. And, given the progress made at past Board meetings, we should expect little or no public 
opposition to the new Ordinance. 
 
I also thank you for the Outdoor Lighting information from the power companies. If these fixtures are in 
compliance with the new Ordinance, they will probably meet our daytime appearance needs. A better match 
would be achieved if Duke Power provided a fixture with a plain Top Hat as does Progress Energy. The 
additional decorative elements serve to differentiate them more than bring them into the same family. While the 
spacing of these products may overcome aesthetic differences in the daytime, we may find significant 
differences at night. Can you get Bob to comment on their night time similarities. Often the globe are made of 
different materials, which produce entirely different looks when lit up at night. I hope Bob will be able to 
remove this concern. 
 
Keith, thank you for your good work. I stand ready to help where I am needed and look forward to the 
completion of the Outdoor Lighting Ordinance. 
 
John 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Keith Megginson <keith.megginson@ncmail.net> 
To: henlowe@aol.com 
Cc: jason.sullivan@ncmail.net 
Sent: Sun, 5 Aug 2007 6:24 pm 
Subject: FW: Chatham County Lighting Ordinance (Draft Rev. 4) 

John, This is the draft we are working from right now and the contact information for Bob Henderson who has been 
assisting us at Progress Energy. There may need to be some slight revisions to the substance of the specifications and as 
I mentioned if it is to be county-wide there will need to be sections added to address administration, enforcement and the 
other standard ordinance language. Keith 
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<<Chatham Co Lgt Ordinance draft 03-08-07 Rev 4.doc>>  
Keith  
Here is the draft for public hearing per our discussion.  See you on March 19th at 6 PM.  Please advise on the location. 
Thanks.  
Robert L. Henderson, LC, CLEP  
Progress Energy Lighting Solutions  
100 E. Davie St. TPP 15  
Raleigh, NC  27601  
Phone: 919-546-3129  
Fax: 919-546-5997  
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